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Date: September 30, 2020      

 
To: Dean Legler, Compensation Director 
 Department of Human Resources 

 
Re: Objection to MCO 17.05 AND 17.055 
 
Dear Director Legler,   

 
This objection to File No. 20-9, received on September 30, 2020, is made within the specified seven-day 
time period in order to preserve the ability of Supervisors to consider items at later committee or Board 

meetings.  
 
File No. 20-9 is the report submitted by Human Resources, Director of Compensation, for the October 

Personnel Committee. 
 

File 20-9 

From the Chief Human Resources Officer, Department of Human Resources, providing an 
informational report regarding: Reclassification of Existing positions (classified and unclassified); 
Advancements within the Pay Range; Appointments at an Advanced Step of the Pay Range; 

Revisions to Executive Compensation Plan positions; Dual Employment; Emergency 
Appointments; Temporary Appointments; and Temporary Assignments to a Higher 
Classification.   

 

The Supervisor reserves the right to withdraw the objection to some or all of the items in the report.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
____________________________                         
Eddie Cullen 
Chairman, Committee on Personnel 

Supervisory District 15 
 
CC: Margo Franklin, Director, Human Resources 

             Shanin Brown, Personnel Committee Coordinator 
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 Margaret Daun, Milwaukee County Corporation Counsel    
          


